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23 May 1958

DPS INTERNAL ONLY

MEMORANDUM FOR: Security Officer, DFS/DCI
THROUGH : Director of Administration, DPS/DCI

SUBJECT : Security Personnel for Detachment B

On my return from Detachment B, I mentioned that the most 25X1A
serious personnel problem with whﬁch_h troubled at the
present time is the shortage of security personnel I was advisad that you
hope to have thia under control by the beginning of Juns. Could you con-
firm to me that this is the case and let me know who this matter stands?

RICHART & BISSELL, JR.
$A/PD/DCI

SA/PL/DCLRMBidjm
O~Addresses
1-Dir of Admin, DPS/DCE
1-8A/PDIDCI FU
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